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FOOD HANDLER TRAINING 
From Hamilton County Public Health 

ServSafe Food Safety Training 
Hamilton County Public Health is now offering ServSafe 

classes. This course meets the requirements of Ohio 

Manager Training as well as ServSafe Certification valid 

for five years.  If interested, please contact our office at 

(513) 946-7800 to obtain more information about the

course. Registration for the course is $175, which includes

both days of training, the exam, and the book. Test dates

require a $50 fee for the examination.

2023 ServSafe Training 
Schedule (Manager Course) 

Date Time 

Jan 18-19 8a-4p 

Mar 15-16 8a-4p 

May 17-18 8a-4p 

Jul 19-20 8a-4p 

Sep 20-21 8a-4p 

Oct 18-19 8a-4p 

2023 ServSafe Test 
(Manager Course) 

Date Time 

August 3 9a-11a 

ALL TESTING AND TRAINING WILL OCCUR AT THE 
HAMILTON COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH OFFICES, 250 
WILLIAM HOWARD TAFT RD 2ND FLOOR. CINCINNATI, 
OH 45219 

2023 HCPH Food Handler 
Training (Person in Charge 
Course)
HCPH offers Person in Charge Food Handler 

Training. This 2.5 hour course satisfies all of the 

requirements of the State’s Person in Charge training. 

Registration for the course is $100 for any number of 

students and includes all course materials and a 

certificate of attendance will be given to participants. 

Contact us to schedule training at your facility by 

calling the Environmental Health Division at 

(513)946-7847.

Online Inspection Reports 
Online inspection reports for all Food and Retail Food 

Facilities in our jurisdictions are available on our 

Website: www.HCPH.org. 

Inspections are updated daily. Don’t hesitate to contact 

our office at (513) 946-7800 if you have any 

questions. 

Online License Renewal and 
Payments 
We are also proud to announce that food payments can 

now be made online by going to our Website.  This 

new service is the first of its kind in the State of Ohio 

and is easy to use. Go to our Website and follow the 

online directions:  www.HCPH.org. 

For more information, call our 

Environmental Health Division at 513-

946-7800.

 

Dec 13-14 8s-4p Dec 13-14 8s-4p 

June 19-20 8a-4p 
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